









26th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to let you know that sadly, this is my last week at Lily Lane Primary School.

As of the 1st May, Mrs Lewis will be the permanent Headteacher and I will be returning to my school, Moston Fields.

It has been an absolute pleasure getting to know the staff, children and families here at Lily Lane. The journey was never going to be an easy one but it has been made possible due to the wonderful support that has been there since September. Your children have also been a delight!

I am going to keep a connection with Lily Lane over the summer term to ease this transition. I am sure that the relationship between Moston Fields and Lily Lane will be one that continues into the future.

Lily Lane is a special place and deserves a happy and successful future. I have no doubt that with your continued support, the school, led by Mrs Lewis, supported by the staff team and the CLIC Trust, will go from strength to strength.

Thank you again for your support.

Best wishes,

Mrs S Murray

SMurray

Executive Headteacher